
 

 

Dear EWTN Media Missionary,  

 

Thank you for submitting a reorder form on our website, or for updating your contact 

information! We have received your request and greatly appreciate your willingness to promote 

EWTN! Please allow 2-3 weeks to process and ship materials you requested.  

 
The Media Missionary Department assists our volunteers in cultivating a missionary mindset 

and seeing themselves as “missionary disciples” by encouraging them to ask the question,  

 

“How do I share what I have received from EWTN?” 

 

 

If you haven’t already, familiarize yourself with our website. You will find may ideas about how 

to be a missionary! We have a section for your spirituality to, a place to share testimonies and 

even receive training on-line! There are resources you can order, download, cut and paste, and 

share! And don’t miss the updates about EWTN, missionaries, events and the Special Gathering 

Webinars we host! It’s a wealth of information at your fingertips 24/7. ewtnmissionaries.com 

 

Contact us if you need assistance, have a time-sensitive request, or have a question. Let us know 

if you have any changes in contact information, so that you don’t miss our mailings or bi-weekly 

emails. We look forward to hearing from you!  

 

Follow us on social media, like Facebook, Twitter and Flickr.    

 

Thank you for being a modern day missionary, an EWTN Media Missionary, sharing the 

Eternal Word with the world! 

 

May God continue to bless you, your loved ones. 

Sincerely in Christ,  

 

 
Carlos Garcia  

Volunteer Support Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

“We are all called to be great saints, don’t miss the opportunity.”  

–Mother Angelica 
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